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Zine, Natalie

From: Tamara Masciopinto 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 5:38 PM
To: Zine, Natalie
Subject: EX: Petition #4661

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
Dear Kane county board, 
 
I am writing regarding the vote tomorrow for a solar field being build next to our neighborhood.  This is farmland currently 
which we enjoy sunrises and sunsets as a beautiful view from our neighborhood.  This is a bonus for us who deal with 
poor entrances to our neighborhood as traffic has increased (we still are off of two main roads - how did that even get 
approved?)  We see wildlife often (deers) and are glad there is a field they can flee too and with a solar panel field we will 
be “boxed in” with this unattractive corner on top of the difficulty entries.   
 
Years ago it was mentioned that our neighborhoods would connect to the neighboring subdivisions so we’d create options 
for our current traffic obstacles and nothing has transpired to assist these neighborhoods that run alongside Randall road 
and rt 20 all the way to Highland. 
 
We would truly appreciate your dealing with our current issues rather then adding to the neighborhoods defects. 
 
Please DO NOT approve this solar field unless your plan is to continue to work for yourselves and not the people affected 
with these poor decisions and paying high taxes for support we aren’t receiving.   
 
Masciopinto Family  
Randall Ridge Resident  
 
Sent from my iPhone 




